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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had another great week here at school with lots of fun lessons where everyone is 

engaged and learning.  Everyone is fully settled into the school routines and familiar with 

their new classes and working together.    

Half Term  

Half term is coming up soon, the week beginning 28th October, and Southwark have started 

posting about activity sessions opening up.  You can find further information and book here 

https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks  

Endorphins are running a session at Spa Camberwell tomorrow and there are still places 

available.  You can book on the same link above.  

Positive Behaviour Support 

Southwark are running a Positive Behaviour Support course which is open to parents. They 

have fully funded places available so you can attend at no cost.  An additional flyer is 

attached here with further information and details on how to book on to the course:   

Southwark PBS Leaflet 

Devices 

A gentle reminder to encourage your children to leave mobile phones or any other devices at 

home. We don’t want then to get lost or broken. If for any reason your child needs to bring a 

device to school, could you please let us know (some children find music on the bus helpful 

or independent travellers may bring a phone for safety reasons). We can make plans to keep 

them locked away during the school day.  

 

Best wishes, 

 
 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks
file:///N:/PBS%202-day%20Training%20Flyer%20SOUTHWARK%20UPDATED%20JUL24%20(5).pdf


  

 

 



  

 

 


